Dear Ms. Lehn, Mr. Tammi, and Northome School Board,

Please accept my resignation from Northome School as the 9-12 Language Arts Teacher. As you may know, my family and I have relocated. I truly appreciate the last nine years here at Northome, this school has wonderful students, families, staff, administration, and board, and I appreciate your patience, guidance, and kindness to me over the years.

I have enjoyed my time working in the Northome District and am saddened to leave. Thank you for being there to help me through the struggles of being a teacher. I wish you well.

Sincerely,

Michelle Plotts